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Last night our Form 5 & 6 girls performed to an 

audience of friends and family, their production of 

‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream.’ 
 

Both forms have been working extremely hard this 

term, learning lines and rehearsing songs.  Their 

hard work paid off last night with an outstanding 

performance of one of Shakespeare’s most popu-

lar comedies. 
 

Thank you to Mrs Hughes for her tireless work, in 

particular for rehearsing with the Form 6 girls 

whilst they got to grips with their lines.  Thank 

you also to Mrs Rundell for helping the girls to 

learn their songs. 
 

This is the last school event for the Form 6 girls before they leave us next week to go on to 

new adventures.  Speech Day will be a great opportunity for the school community to wish 

them goodbye and good luck.  There will also be a chance for parents to be treated to some of 

the musical and dramatic highlights from this term.   
 

Well done to all of the girls in Forms 5 & 6.  Good luck for your final performance this eve-

ning. 

Barnardo’s Big Toddle 
The sun came out this afternoon and shone on our Kindergarten 

and Reception classes.  They have spent all day in their fairy tale 

costumes ready for their Big Toddle in aid of Barnardo’s. 

 

The afternoon started with an outdoor concert, where the Early 

Years’ children performed a number of songs for their friends 

and families.   

 

They then walked 3 laps of the playground, accompanied by staff 

and parents.  The afternoon finished with ice cream cones in the 

Early Years’ play area.   

 

Thank you to all of the people who sponsored the children and 

for all the parents and families who came to take part and encour-

age them.  The toddle raises much needed funds for Barnardo’s 

and a proportion of the money will be donated back to WPS 

Early Years’ provision. 

 

Well done to the girls and boys who came dressed in such fantastic costumes and practised their songs in the run up to today.  

Thank you to Mrs Milne, Mrs Broome, Mrs Binding, Mrs Baker, Mrs O’Neill and Mrs Youngblood, not only for helping the 

children but for being brave enough to dress up today! 

 

Please can you return any outstanding sponsorship to School by Monday at the latest so that it can be sent off to Barnardo’s. 



Merits and Courtesies 

Gold Merit  

F5 Ashlea 

F4 Georgina 

F1 Fatimah 

Bronze Merit  

F5 Grace, Maisie (both 2nd merits) 

F4 Esme 

Gold Courtesy  

F1 Ava, Sophie, Fatimah 

Silver Courtesy  

F5 Maisie 

Bronze Courtesy  

F5 Lauren, Amber, Isobel, Grace 

F4 Esme 

F2 Georgia 

Parking 
May we remind parents that they should not park on any 

of the staff car parks.  Our staff arrive and leave at vari-

ous points during the day and demand for parking far 

outweighs the number of spaces available. 

 

Your co-operation is very much appreciated in not block-

ing the entrance to the car park nor using staff parking 

without prior arrangement. 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
Mrs Broome has asked if parents could please have a 

look at home to see if they have any outstanding Sains-

bury’s vouchers.  We are slightly short of our target and 

it would be wonderful if we had enough vouchers to buy 

items of equipment which all of the children could use.  

Thank you to everyone who kindly donated their vouch-

ers to us this term. 

Happy Birthday to . . . 

 
Charlotte in F3, who was 8 on Sunday 

Heidi in F4, who was 9 on Thursday 

Alyssia in F2, who will be 7 on Sunday 

Lydia in F6, who will be 11 on Monday 

Gabrielle in Rec, who will be 5 on Wednesday 

 

And happy birthday to all those children who have a 

birthday over the summer holidays! 

Congratulations to Grace, Helena, Maddie, Jemima, Lydia, 

Illiyana and Megan for being this week’s Stars.  Well done 

for all of your hard work. 

Stars of the Week 

SAVE THE DATE! 
On the evening of Saturday September 28th we will be holding a family hog-roast and disco in the 

school hall. This promises to be a fun and popular event so please save the date in your diary!  

Georgina’s Award  
Congratulations to Georgina in Form 4, 

who received the Rotary Club of Wilms-

low Youth Community Service award 

for her fundraising for Amnesty Interna-

tional.   
 

You may remember that Georgina took 

part in a sponsored Cage Day earlier this 

year. 

Summer Fair 
Thank you to all of the parents who came on Saturday to sup-

port the WPS Summer Fair.  The weather brightened up in 

time for the event and pupils were able to enjoy stalls, games, 

a bouncy slide and barbecue. 

 

The fair has raised well over £1500 which will be spent on 

extras for the children. Thank you to the Parents’ Committee 

for their tireless work in organising this event. 

Speech Day 
As you know, Speech Day will be held at Wilmslow Leisure 

Centre on Wednesday 10th July.  The event runs from 

10.30am to 12pm and is compulsory for Rec-F6. 

 

Please remember that girls should wear their summer uniform 

with blazer, hair should be tied back neatly with plain white, 

brown or green bobbles and shoes should be polished please.   

 

They do not need to bring anything with them and the event 

should be finished by 12 noon. 


